

Dear City Employee,

As we approach Thanksgiving, it's important to take a moment to express our gratitude for all that we have. I want to thank you all for your hard work and dedication to our community. Your talents and enthusiasm make Rochester a better place, and I am grateful to be part of such a remarkable team.

Our commitment to public service and our shared vision for a safe, equitable, and prosperous Rochester is truly inspiring. I am constantly amazed by the enormous positive impact we have on our citizens.

It's because of you that Rochester is thriving, and I am proud to be a part of a team that is helping to shape our City's future by working every day to inspire hope and create opportunity for everyone. I look forward to continuing to make a difference in our community.

Wishing you and your families a happy and healthy Thanksgiving!

Best regards,

Mayor Malik D. Evans

